Date:_________________________
Dear Illinois pharmacy participating in the Medicaid Program,

As a Medicaid recipient, I am asking that my prescription be filled despite my inability to pay the required co-payment. I currently do not have the funds to pay the co-payment. I understand that I am still responsible for the amount due, but that the medication must still be dispensed to me. 

Under state and federal law, all Illinois pharmacies participating in the Medicaid program are required to dispense medication to Medicaid recipients who are unable to pay the cost of their copay. This requirement is listed in the Illinois Department of Healthcare and Family Services  Handbook for Providers of Pharmacy Services on page 19, Section P-203.2. Please also refer to: Il. Admin. Code140.402(c); 42 U.S.C. 1396o(e).
If you have any questions, please contact the Youth Futures program at 312-641-4140 ext. 228.

Thank you,

_____________________________

